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As you may know, agreement was not reached yesterday on a new contract with the Ferris 
Faculty Association.  However, today faculty members are in the classroom teaching students. I 
want to express my thanks to the members of both negotiating teams and the state-appointed 
mediator who all worked very hard to try to reach a contract agreement.  Most importantly, I want 
to thank our faculty for placing their commitment to students first and foremost.  I am very proud 
of them and the decision they made.  It is my hope that our respective negotiators through 
continued discussions will reach a new contract agreement.  

 
     Sincerely, 
 
     David L. Eisler, President 

  


